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Week 9

1 have good news and bad news. The good news: we learned a lot of new things about game
development because our entire team went to the Game Developers Conference. The bad news: we

did no game deve[opment because our entire team went to the Game Deve[opers Conference.

However, despite everyone be'mg out cf the ojﬁee, we did achieve a major milestone this week. The
preliminary version of our game that we submitted to the App Store recently got approved and is
now available to the public. We ptan on conﬁnuauy pushing upa[ates to the Store as we dEVelop

new content thmughout the semester.

Next week we jump right back into the proverbial saddle. We will spend the first part of the week
preparing for our Halves presentation which is on Wednesda.y, agﬁer which we will dive into our
next sprint reﬁ‘eshed from spring break and inspireo[ ﬁ‘am GDC. S’[a}f Tuned!
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